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DATE: March 4,2002 

TO: Blanco Bayo, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 

+ FROM: Toni J. McCoy, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Competitive Markets 
and Enforcement 

SUBJECT: Docket No. 010985-TX 
~~ 

Please add the attached information to the docket file. 

Call me if you have any questions, I can be reached at 850/413-6532. 

Thank you. 
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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 
OlVlSiCiH OF 

C0I’;IPETITIYE SERVICES 

February 28,2002 

Toni McCoy 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Docket No. 010985-TX - Transfer of CRG International, Inc.’s ALEC Certification to 
OneStar Communications, LLC 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

CRG International, Inc. and OneStar Communications, LLC, collectively referred to as “the 
Parties”, hereby withdraw any request or petition to waive the Commission’s carrier slamming 
rules, as implied in the Parties original application to transfer certification. It is the Parties 
intention to provide notice of the pending transaction to the affected customers via direct letter. It 
is the Parties opinion that providing direct notice will be an effective method of reducing 
potential slamming complaints. Moreover, the Parties wish to proceed with the transfer of 
certification without any further delays. 

A duplicate of this letter is enclosed. Please date stamp as proof of receipt and return in the 
envelope provided. 

As always, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (912) 437-7642 
or aliley@onestarld.com. 

Sincerely 

w3 , 
Aphl Liley / 
Reports and TariffAnalyst 

7100 Eagle Crest Boulevard, Suite B, Evansville, Indiana 47715-8152 0 www.onestarld.com 


